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Mai Vang

From: May Vang <MayVang4717@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2024 12:33 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Hanson, Nicholas; Hanson, Nicholas; Rosenthal, Nicholas
Subject: Re: Hotland Properties related to 732 State Street

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Yes it was registered but we did not renewal because of the divorce.  So Hotland Properties LLC is not 
active.  See link below. 
 
https://mblsportal.sos.state.mn.us/Business/SearchDetails?filingGuid=ba35044d-90d4-e011-a886-
001ec94ffe7f 
 
Thanks 
 
Kao Lee Vang-Thao 
612-360-5940 
 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 3:02 PM 
To: mayvang4717@hotmail.com <mayvang4717@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Hotland Properties related to 732 State Street  
  
Hi Kao Lee, 
  
Per our phone conversation, I searched for Hotland Properties LLC with the Secretary of State and there 
is no record.  Did you register this LLC? 
  
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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